Chowan Comprehensive Transportation Plan (CTP) 5th meeting
Meeting date: June 17, 2014

Time: 2:00 pm

Location: Edenton, NC

Attendees: Anne-Marie Knighton- Edenton Town Manager, Kevin Howard — Chowan County Manager,
Bobby Winborne, Vernia Wilson- TPB, Wayne Davis —TPB and Angela Welsh-ARPO RPO Coordinator

The steering committee reviewed the Draft transportation survey results. Angela stated she received
more completed surveys that she had to enter but wanted the steering committee to review the results
so far.

The Vison statement and goals were approved by the steering committee and it was explained to them
changes could be made to them based on the transportation survey results.

Vernia handed out copies of the network roads maps the steering committee worked on during the first
meeting. There was a discussion about adding NC 32 to the Soundside Bridge to the maps due to people
traveling from Virginia to the Outer Banks via 32.

Anne-Marie asked Vernia to include an inset added of the crash location in Edenton. Vernia stated she
would do so.

The steering committee reviewed the socio-economic data and it was decided that they would try to
meet with the Chowan County Planning Board as well as the Edenton Planning Board at the Chowan

County planning Board meeting on July 15 to review the data as well as give them an overview of the
CTP process.

Vernia asked for help in determining the number of commercial vehicles at business locations in Chowan
County. Keven stated he could look into the County tax records for information. Vernia stated she
would continue trying to get information from the DMV.

Angela stated she would coordinated the steering committee joint meeting with the Edenton ad
Chowan Planning Boards and let the steering committee know if/when it would be held.



